
The Seremak Family 

to Papua New Guinea 

                                               
   
 
     
 
 

Brethren,                     November 2, 2020 
 

   Greetings in the precious name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We pray that 
you all are faithfully serving in the ministries and places where the Lord has put you and that you 
don’t grow weary in your well-doing!! 
 
  This last month has been basically a whirlwind of missions conferences and meetings in 
Michigan, Ohio, New York, and Texas. We are very thankful for a full schedule and for churches that 
are still willing to allow us to come and present our ministry in spite of the present “pandemic,” but we 
are also glad that this chapter of our lives is just about over. While we have enjoyed meeting and 
spending time with various brethren and churches around the country during our travels, we are 
excited to be so close to leaving for Papua New Guinea!! 
 
  We have been blessed this month to learn of 7 new supporters! With this 
new support, we can now excitedly report that we have 95% of our needed support 
committed. We have full confidence that the Lord will provide the remainder of what we need by the 
time we leave for the mission field. We still have plenty of meetings booked for the rest of the year, 
and we ask that you pray with us that these meetings will be profitable and fruitful.  
 
  We also are happy to report that we received Joanna’s passport on the 19th of this last 
month!! As I mentioned in our last report, we were told it would take around 24 weeks to get this to us 
after she was born, but we instead received it within 5 weeks! God is good!! The only thing we lack at 
this time to allow us to leave for Papua New Guinea is the final approval for our visas. We have been 
told that our applications are quickly moving through the system and that we should 
expect to see our approval in the next month or so. Would you please pray that our visas 
will be approved soon? It is our desire to arrive in PNG around the beginning of February, and the 
folks in PNG who are handling our application seem to believe that it is a very real possibility that our 
visas will be approved in time for this to happen, but we know that all of this is in the Lord’s hands.  
 
  Lastly, we ask that you continue to remember us in prayer over the next few weeks as we 
travel to present our ministry to churches in West Virginia, Pennsylvania, North Carolina, Georgia, 
and Alabama. We are also scheduled to have a part in the missions conference at our home church in 
South Carolina this month. Please pray for our safety as we travel, and that we might be 
able to be a blessing to the churches we are scheduled to be with this month.  
 
“Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye 

strive together with me in your prayers to God for me;” 
~~Romans 15:30~~ 

 
 To God Be the Glory,  

         Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


